
 
 
 
 
 
 
Friday, 24 June 2022 
 
UPGRADED SPORTS HALL FOR STUDENTS AT BALLAJURA COMMUNITY COLLEGE 
 
Students at Ballajura Community College are delighted to see upgrades delivered for their 
new high-performance indoor sports facility. 
 
The $400,000 sports hall refurbishment at Ballajura Community College has provided the 
facility with new specialised flooring along with a roofing upgrade. 
 
Ballajura Community College opened in 1995 and is a major high school in the Ballajura 
locality, the new upgrades have provided students with a state-of-the-art sporting facility. 
 
With the project now complete, students are pleased to be able to utilise modernised 
sporting facilities on school grounds. 
 
The investment in refurbishing the sports hall was part of the McGowan Government’s $5.5 
billion WA Recovery Plan. 
 
Comments attributed to Member for West Swan, Rita Saffioti MLA: 
 
“The upgrades have provided students at Ballajura Community College with a state-of-the 
art space for them to enjoy for years to come. 
 
“In 2020 our Government delivered the $5 million performing arts centre at Ballajura 
Community College which was a key 2017 election commitment, this new sports hall is 
another great addition complementing facilities offered at the school. 
 
“I am excited to have delivered on another school project for the Ballajura community, other 
local schools and community groups in the area will also benefit from this new facility.” 
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